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Billy Blume <madvideos@gmail.com>
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William Bullock <wbullock@eastpointcity.org> Mon, Oct 14, 2024 at 1:42 PM
To: Billy Blume <madvideos@gmail.com>
Cc: Derek Bryan <dbryan@eastpointcity.org>

Greetings,

I would like to start of by stating I understand the confusion in reference to the title of  Public
Information Officer on the website. I currently serve as a Patrol Division Watch Commander.  I
have not served in that copacity since the end of 2022.  The website has not been updated and
Det. Njoku is one of the assigned Public Information Officers.  The other misconception is that
the Public Information officer is a records custodian, when in fact  for the City of East Point
Police, this position is for media relations pertaining incidents involving public safety and press
releases. The information that you are seeking is maintained and sent from the Internal Affairs
Division. Cpl. Jester whom I mentioned and cc'd in the last email is generally the person that
handles all of the request regarding the public information act. 
In regards to the formal complaint you have made, I have forwarded the entire email chain up
the chain of command.  This includes the Commander of the Internal Affairs Division up to the
Chief of Police. I would like to thank you for advising the errors on the City website.

Lt. W. E. Bullock  
East Point Police Department
Day Watch Commander 
(404) 559-6374


